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November 28, 2016  

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid (“The Company”) hereby transmits for 

filing with the Commission the following statement to become effective on December 1, 2016: 

 

   Statement No. 10 – Statement of Balancing Charge  

   To PSC No. 219 Gas 

 

Pursuant to Case 15-G-0759 – TARIFF Filing by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a/ 

National grid to Add and Clarify Provisions Related to electric Generators Taking Service Under 

Service Classification No. 14 – Gas Transportation Service for Dual fuel Electric Generators, 

Contained in P.S.C. No. 219 – Gas, the attached statement has been updated to include the  

‘Daily Balancing Service Demand Charge’ which will be applicable to customers taking daily 

balancing service from the Company.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Kellie Smith at (315) 428-6533. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Kellie I. Smith 

 

Kellie I. Smith  

Manager, NY Gas Pricing 
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